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HOW TO BOOK

Its simple - just turn up on the day.  
Doors open at 10:15.

Enclosed with this leaflet is the 
programme for the whole five weeks 
of the Summer Scheme.  

You can tick the boxes to indicate 
which sessions your child would like 
to attend.

Payment is needed before they can 
start each day’s session, and you can 
book ahead with advance payment 
from Monday 29th July onwards.  

Each day is £10 per child, (or £5 
concessions).

On the first day your child comes to 
us you will be asked to complete a 
Parental Consent Form, which has 
vital information such as emergency 
contact details, dietary requirements 
and allergies.  

We cannot accept children on the 
scheme without a signed consent 

Our Approach

All children deserve safe places to 
play, friends to play with, interesting 
things to do and should receive kind 
and careful attention from adults at 
all times. 

The Pirate Castle aims to provide 
inclusive, affordable, flexible, high 
quality activities both on the water 
and on land, play and childcare for 
children and it is our policy to admit 
any child who meets the simple 
conditions of admission.

To do this we will aim to::

 maintain a trusted and happy 
environment

 keep prices low and 
uncomplicated

 provide attractive, inclusive, age 
appropriate activities 

 which meet the different needs 
and interests of children of all ages 
and backgrounds

 ensure that children and families 
know what is going on and when

 provide a regular, reliable service

 offer reasonable flexibility

PIRATE CASTLE
The

�A�d�v�e�n�t�u�r�e� � �B�o�a�t�i�n�g� � �C�o�m�m�u�n�i�t�y� 



LUNCH
Please make sure
your child has a 

packed lunch.  We
would encourage you to avoid
sending them with sweets or

chocolate please.

CHANGE OF CLOTHES

It is quite likely that your child 
might want to ‘have a go’ at 

kayaking or canoeing.  As these 
are activities on the water your 

child will get wet.
Please make sure they come with a 
set of dry clothes and footwear (not 
flip-flops) to change into if there is 
any possibility that  they will want 

to go on the water.

THE SUN

It is summer and there is 
a good chance that it will 
be hot and sunny at least 

some of the time!

Please make sure you 
child has a hat and 

suncream, especially if 
they are going out on the 

water.

We provide drinking 
water, but it is very 

important that your child 
has a bottle for water 

too.
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guarantee number 7370167

Arts & Crafts

Drama

Pirate Activities
& Games

Kayaking

Canoeing

Canal Boating
Games

Cooking 
& Eating

Breakout Trips

Special Events

Multi Sports

Dance

Summer Fun 
at the

Pirate Castle


